

10/26/2022

Dear Property Owners,

I would like to first introduce myself; my name is Ronnie Rudolph. I have roots in the area that go back to the early 1900's. I currently work at and represent San Antonio Winery/Riboli Family Wines. I have been a board member of the bid for going on 2 years now as well.

I would like to express how important and great the Lincoln Heights Business Improvement District has been to Lincoln Heights! The cleanliness and wellbeing of Lincoln Heights is a huge part of making sure our community thrives. The BID's team has done wonders to make sure our streets are clean, safe and an overall pleasant place to be. Picking up trash, power washing, and covering graffiti is just a few of things the BID helps provide. We have a few tenants in the district and have expressed their gratitude that we have the BID to help with these issues, so I would love to keep it going.

I am asking that every property owner votes yes on the next ballot to renew the BID. Let's continue to do our best to keep our streets clean and safe.

Best Regards,

Ronnie Rudolph